
 

 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 
 

 
VIA Email 
Sarah@rwcorwin.com July 20, 2021 
  
Russell Corwin 
Renacci for US Senate 
150 Smokerise Drive 
Wadsworth, OH 44281 
 
       RE: MUR 7476 
        Renacci for US Senate 
 
Dear Mr. Corwin: 
 
 On August 15, 2018, the Federal Election Commission notified Renacci for US Senate 
and Russell Corwin in his official capacity as treasurer (“Committee”) of a complaint alleging 
violations of certain sections of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.  On 
May 20, 2021, the Commission voted to close the file in this matter as it pertains to the 
Committee.   
 
 The Commission reminds you that the confidentiality provisions of 52 U.S.C. § 30109 
(a)(12)(A) remain in effect, and that this matter is still open with respect to other respondents. 
The Commission will notify you when the entire file has been closed.  
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Nicholas Bamman, the attorney assigned to this 
matter, at (202) 694-1628. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       
  
       Lynn Y. Tran 
       Assistant General Counsel 
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